

23.05.2015

Information Letter no. 16-2015

Congress Montreux

Dear Member Federations,

we just received an important message from the Swiss Fencing Federation with regard to our Congress in Montreux.

You must use the "Miles Davis" entrance to the Montreux Music & Convention Centre (2m2c) and not the main entrance. A sign "CONGRESS" will be installed. You will be welcomed in the meeting room one level upstairs.

As already informed we will start at 10.00 h until 13.00 h – and then go for lunch, with an eventual continuation of the Congress after lunch at 14.00 h.

Best regards,

Max Genter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info